

School Council Newsletter

Events Throughout This Term!

All our exciting adventures in this term!

Sport Relief

Everyone is being extremely athletic this year as all classes from Bobcats to Lions participated in a Colour festival dance. All of us were wearing the most colourful and vibrant clothes that you could imagine.

Faith Focus Day

On this particular day,
Our fantastic Reverend,
John, came to almost
every class and told us
about the true meaning
of prayer. He did this
by giving each of us a
praying hand, which we
could write the features of a prayer.

SPURT RELIEF



Mothers' Day

Our fabulous PTFA arranged a shop for Mother's Day, for children to get an incredibly charming gift for their loving mother or guardian. They raised a total of approximately £600; the PTFA also put money towards our fantastic new technological equipment for the hall.

If you see them, remember to give them a humongous thank you for everything they have done for us!

World Book Day!

This year, at the exciting event of World Book Day, everyone at All Saints' Primary School dressed up as their favourite book personality. Children everywhere were transformed into a great range of different characters from Wacky Oompa-Loompas to Harry Potter! Even the teachers dressed up!

Firehorse Production

A fantastic production company- namely Fire-Horse, visited our exceptional school to show us that we must never bully and furthermore, no one deserves to be the unfortunate victim. Also, we received an award for anti-bulling after they performed their truly spectacular play.

All saints primary school

Produced on March 2016

Faith Focus Day 1

Sport Relief 2

World Book Day 3

Mothers Day 4

Firehorse Produc- 5

Written by Faith McCleod,

Peggy-Sue McCleod & Kitty Whirledge

